
 
 
 

8th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

We would like to inform you that we have now set up our Covid lateral flow 

testing site within school. We will be aiming to start student testing on Monday 

11th January for all those students we have received consent for. 

All students on site on Monday, will be given further information during form 

time and shown a short video, demonstrating how the testing will take place. 

All results will be received by the end of the school day and will be sent via 

text to the mobile numbers we have on record. 
  

If you would prefer to receive this information via email or need any further 

information, please email; studentservices@davisonhigh.school 

  

  

Best Regards 

Student Services Team 
 


